
	
  
 
 
October 21, 2015 
 
 
 
Dr. Joseph Collins 
Acting Interim President 
College of DuPage 
425 Fawell Blvd. 
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137-6599 
 
Dear Dr. Collins: 
 
I am writing in response to your recent request for an extension of the filing date for the College’s response 
to December 29, 2015.  Commission policy requires that the Commission provide two weeks for an 
institution to respond to an evaluation team report.  Therefore in providing you with two weeks we have 
provided you with an appropriate due date for your response.  However, I am willing to grant you an 
additional two weeks to complete the response.  Therefore the College’s response will be due on November 
12, 2015. 
 
As a result, the Commission’s Board of Trustees will not be able to act on the report at its November Board 
meeting.  The Board will determine at that meeting when it will review and act on this case.  The Board may 
review the case at its next scheduled meeting in February 2016 or the Board may choose to call a meeting via 
conference call to take this action.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact your staff liaison, Dr. Barbara Johnson. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Barbara Gellman-Danley 
President 
 
 
 
Cc: Mr. James Bente, Vice President for Planning & Institutional Effectiveness, College of DuPage 

Dr. Barbara Johnson, Vice President for Accreditation Relations, Higher Learning Commission 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


